
 
 

DATE: January 7, 2021  
 

AGENDA ITEM # 4 

 
TO:    Library Commission 
 
FROM:   Jaime Chew, Recreation & Community Services Manager 
 
SUBJECT:   Monthly Staff Update 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Receive information and announcements from City staff 
 
 
UPDATES 
 
Winter Programs 
Recreation staff is currently preparing for our Winter Season which will run February 15 – March 
27.  Registration reminders will be mailed late January with sign-ups opening Tuesday, January 26.  
For more information please visit our City website at 
https://www.losaltosca.gov/recreation/page/view-all-classes-0.  
 
COVID-19 Updates 
Parks, restrooms and playgrounds remain open.  To stay updated with the latest information, please 
visit our City website at https://www.losaltosca.gov/citymanager/page/covid-19-resource-page. 
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